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Statement by the Delegation of the Kingdom of Bhutan

Bhutan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Indonesia to the fourth cycle of the UPR and thanks the delegation for its report.
We note with appreciation Indonesia’s active participation in the work of the Human Rights Council, and its engagement with other human rights mechanisms and treaty bodies.
We welcome the various measures taken since the last review, such as the launch of the 5th National Action Plan on Human Rights (NAP-HR) 2021–2025 focusing on accelerating the fulfillment of human rights of four vulnerable groups (women, children, persons with disabilities, and “Adat” Communities), and would like to recommend that the Government take all necessary measures to fully implement the measures as stipulated in the Plan.
We welcome the various legislative measures, such as the amendment of the marriage law, enactment of law on job creation (omnibus law), and work on finalization of the Penal Code Amendment Bill. 
We commend the enactment of the Sexual Violence Crime Law in April 2022, and recommends Indonesia to take steps to ensure effective implementation of the law, including, through capacity building of law enforcement officers in handling sexual violence crimes.
We wish Indonesia a successful review.
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